
 

September 8, 2025  

 

 

 

 

Mr. Claude Cummings Jr., International President  

Communications Workers of America 

501 3rd St. NW 

Washington, DC 20001  

Dear Brother Cummings:  

Your union’s boycott of T-Mobile, with headquarters at 12920 SE 38th St., 

Bellevue, WA 98006 and stores nationwide, has been approved for addition to 

the list of national boycotts endorsed by the AFL-CIO.  

In accordance with the policy on boycott endorsements adopted by the AFL-CIO 

Executive Council, the federation will maintain this boycott on its published 

boycott list for one year from the date of endorsement, unless your union requests 

an earlier termination of the listing. At the end of the year, you may request to 

have T-Mobile on the list for another 12 months.  

The AFL-CIO will post notice of this boycott on its website, and the Union Label 

and Service Trades Department will post notice of this boycott to the list on its 

website and the Label Letter publication when you are ready to announce the 

boycott.  

In solidarity,  

 

Fredrick D. Redmond  

Secretary-Treasurer  

 


